
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News   29th March 2024 

 Exciting learning from around school! 

In Year 1 – In geography this term we have 

enjoyed being out in the school grounds finding 

signs of Spring and using a compass to locate 

areas of the school. 

In Year 2  -  This term we have enjoyed 

learning about the Great fire of London as part 

of our English text.  We have written our own 

newspaper articles on the fire and drawn our 

own pictures to depict the tragic events.  

Things to look forward to in Year 1:  The 

children are looking forward to starting our 

new art and history topics in the summer term. 

Things to look forward to in Year 2: Next term we 

are looking forward to learning about school in the 

Victorian era.  

 



In Year 1 -. This week we have been learning about 

capacity and volume. We have measured the capacity of 

different containers using water, sand, cubes and rice. 

 

 

 
 

 

Year 3 – This term in PSHE we have been learning to 

be good citizens, and in geography we have learned 

about our local area. We combined this in our English 

lessons this week; we created posters to try to stop 

people littering in our community. We found out some 

astounding facts about litter - did you know it takes up 

to 10 years for a cigarette butt to decompose? 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                     

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Year 1: Next term we are 

really looking forward to our trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

and learning even more about animal groups and how 

animals can be similar and different. 

 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Year 3: We are 

looking forward to some of our poster being 

displayed around school soon.  

 

 

 

 

Nursery - This week in nursery we have been 

learning all about Easter and how it is celebrated. 

We have been enjoying having Easter egg hunts 

outside and egg rolling competitions. We have 

been practising following and giving instructions on 

a simple map to help the Easter bunny to find the 

Easter eggs.  

 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Nursery: After half 

term we are looking forward to learning all about 

different vehicles. 

 

 



Year 6 – In year 6 we have been 

working hard in getting our punctuation 

and grammar correct in our latest hot 

write. We have also tried really hard with 

our dialogue and starting a new line for 

each new speaker. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5– We have really enjoyed making 

and building our robots. We programmed 

them using crumble software and got all of 

them to work!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Things to look forward to in Year 5: We’re 

looking forward to our first swimming lesson, 

after the holidays!   

 

 

Things to look forward to in year 6: Next term we are 

looking forward to having other teachers to work with 

us in small groups to make sure we are successful in our 

SATs.  

 

Year 4 - This half term we've had so much fun! 
We've been carving soap and creating wire 

sculptures in art, learning about fractions in 
maths, performing a music concert, carried out 

lots of practical investigations in science, 
practised our football skills (the girls even went to 

an event), wrote diary entries for our hot writes, 
learned some yoga and finally we linked our 

geography learning to our class treat and made 
our own chocolate. We've managed to fit so much 
into 4 weeks and 3 days, we're all ready for a few 

weeks off! 

Things to look forward to in year 4: Next term we're 

looking forward to designing and making biscuits as part 

of our DT topic. 

 



 

    

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception – This week, we have enjoyed 
celebrating Easter. We have made Easter cards 
and decorations. We have had an egg rolling 
competition and have been on an Easter egg 
hunt. We have been learning about the Easter 
story and have been thinking about how 
different Easter traditions link to the Easter 
story. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to in 

Reception: Next term, we are excited 

to learn about animal life cycles. We 

are hoping to catch some tadpoles 

and will add them to our outdoor 

water area so that we can observe 

the life cycle of a frog! 

 



 

 

 

                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      


